
Appendix B – Written Submission from Applicant 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

My name is Albert Branco and I am speaking on behalf of my parents, Joe and Maria 

Branco, in regards to the house on the hill that was put on the Heritage List and is 

located at 2014 Road 3 East, Kingsville.  

This house has not been occupied since 1978. There is no foundation on the front 

portion of the house. There is also no water, hydro or gas hooked up to the 

building.  The Septic system is only a tank.  

The reason the house was not torn down in the 1980's is because my grandmother 

requested it to stay up as it had sentimental value to her after my grandfather passed 

tragically in 1978. My grandmother has recently passed away, 2024 and it is now time 

for the house to come down. There is no longer insurance on the house and my parents 

are afraid that due to the age and condition that it may fall down. To avoid liability of any 

accidents or injuries, we are requesting you see the same.  

Thank you 

Albert Branco 

  

https://www.google.com/maps/search/2014+Road+3+East,+Kingsville?entry=gmail&source=g
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